
Our  Church Treasurer reports that during 2012 we received $219 in monetary 
donations toward the Camden Mission.  $4,381.00 was disbursed from the 2012 budget 
toward the Camden Mission project to cover weekly expenses (water, meat and cheese, 
fruit, sandwich bags, foil wrappers, napkins). 
 
In addition to monetary donations, we regularly receive donations of food: 
      *  bread, hot dog and hamburger rolls are provided free each week as needed 
through the generosity of Strohman Bakery warehouse in Delaware.  They make 
available bread returned to their warehouse with close or already past expiration 
dates.  Because we use the bread the same day it is picked up, it is still in usable 
condition when received. 
      *  cookies are donated weekly for inclusion in the 100 lunches provided. 
      *  During the school year a class at Woodbury High School comes to the church one 
Friday a month and students are taught to make a variety of foods.  Those foods are 
provided to the Camden Mission for inclusion in the lunches.   Provided by the students 
have been soup (chicken vegetable, cream of chicken, clam chowder, vegetable beef), 
macaroni & cheese, chili, potato salad, cupcakes, cookies and muffins.  The hot soup is 
a great addition to the lunches on a cold day, and it's always a joy to provide fresh 
baked goods. 
      *  On holidays we often provide a special treat for our recipients - Christmas 
cookies, chocolates for Valentine's Day, etc.  These items have always been donated 
for our recipients' enjoyment. 
 
It is such a privilege and pleasure to be able to serve God's people by providing lunches 
for them each Saturday.  I appreciate your consideration of our project in your Grant 
program.   
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